
8th Grade Parent Information Night 
 

August 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

You are invited to the 8th Grade Parent Information Night at Excelsior 

Middle School on Thursday, August 30. This is not a conference time, but 

rather a time for parents to walk through their child’s schedule and become 

familiar with teachers, class expectations, 8th grade curriculum, and 

Standards Based Grading.  Students are welcome to attend and schedules 

will be provided.  

 

Parents/students will walk through their first quarter schedule, going to each 

classroom.  PE and Health will be located in Room 401.  

 

6:00-6:10  Mod 1 
 Passing time  6:10-6:12 

6:12-6:22  Mod 2 
 Passing time  6:22-6:24 

6:24-6:34  Mod 3   
 Passing time  6:34-6:36    

(Skip Mod 4 iExcel) 

6:36-6:46  Mod 5  
 Passing time  6:46-6:48       

6:48-6:58  Mod 6 
 Passing time  6:58-7:00 

7:00-7:10  Mod 7 
 Passing time  7:10-7:12 

7:12-7:22  Mod 8 

 

Music meetings will take place during these times: 

7:25-7:40  Band and orchestra meeting 

7:40-7:55  Vocal meeting  

 

We look forward to a fun and successful year in 8th grade!  We hope to see 

you on August 30. 

 

Sincerely, 

8th Grade Team Teachers 


